
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval to name the main 
hallway at Park View Intermediate School as “Hasson 
Hallway” in honor of Dr. Robert Hasson and related 
actions.

BACKGROUND: The district has the authority to name rooms or areas 
within a district building to honor and recognize 
individuals who have demonstrated their dedication and 
service to Pasadena ISD as well as to honor their 
reputation and involvement in community affairs.

Dr. Robert Hasson was a dedicated employee in the 
Pasadena Independent School District for 23 years. He 
served as the principal at Park View Intermediate for 17 
years and as an assistant principal for 3 years.  His 
attributes of love, inclusiveness, selflessness, and a 
great sense of humor leave a lasting, positive impact 
with the students he served and the colleagues he 
worked alongside.  We propose and fully support the 
naming of the main hallway at Park View Intermediate 
School as “Hasson Hallway.”

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: TBD

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval to name the main hallway at 
Park View Intermediate School as “Hasson Hallway” in 
honor of Dr. Robert Hasson and related actions.

BOARD MEMBERS: Marshall Kendrick
Casey Phelan

BOARD MEETING DATE: September 24, 2024


